Ngdé Pirihimana o Aotearoag

%2 / NEW ZEALAND
30 January 2020
By Email: fyi-request-11063-c9fla71b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Brailsford,

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION - OUR REF: IR-01-19-23670

New Zealand Police
Manukau Police Station
42 Manukau Station Road
Private Bag 76920
Manukau City

Auckland 2241

Your request dated 27 August 2019. Police have reviewed your request for costs incurred by police
regarding policing operation Hau. The information you request is refused pursuant to section 18(f) of
the Official Information Act 1982, because the information requested cannot be made available

without substantial collation or research.

If you are dissatisfied with my response you have the right to complaint to the Ombudsman to seek

an investigation and review of the refusal.

Yours sincerely,

Name Lauren MacMenigall
Sergeant LMZ919
lauren.macmenigall@police.govt.nz




